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  M A J U R A  N E W S  
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WATSON ACT 2602 After School Care 6241 4767 
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Email: admin@majuraps.act.edu.au  
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aŀƧǳǊŀ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜǎ ǘƘŜ bƎǳƴƴŀǿŀƭ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ƻǿƴŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŎǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŀƴŘ 

D a t e s  t o  R e m e m b e r  

aƻƴŘŀȅ ну aŀȅ Reconciliation Day public holiday 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нф aŀȅ ICAS Science 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ол aŀȅ North Gungahlin Cross Country; Year 5/6 Da Vinci Decathlon @ Canberra Grammar  

aƻƴŘŀȅ лп WǳƴŜ Year 5  Combined Band @ Ainslie School; 2019 P-6 enrolments close 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ лр WǳƴŜ Preschool ‘Dance Kids’ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ лу WǳƴŜ Senior Assembly year 3 hosting 2.15pm; Preschool ‘Dance Kids’ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ мм WǳƴŜ Queen’s Birthday public holiday 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday morning I visited Birrigai to spend the morning with the year four students on camp. It has been perfect 
autumn weather and I was reminded just how beautiful the Tidbinbilla environment is. Camp is a great opportunity 
for children to try new things and challenge themselves in a safe and supportive environment, and an opportunity 
for teachers to get to know students outside the classroom. 
 
P&C 

Last Wednesday evening the P&C held their first meeting for this term. As you may be aware, the P&C has been 
trialing live streaming through the P&C Facebook page for the last two meetings. Some time at the meeting was 
devoted to discussing protocols for streaming, with agreement that the streaming continue. While there was some 
discussion, the meeting agreed to keep the stream open, rather than locked down to members of a particular 
group, and that the recording would be available for a week after the meeting. People watching the stream live 
have been able to send in comments, which I think has been a positive thing, however, the issue of whether they 
can count to a quorum (if needed) or have voting rights is not fully resolved. 
 
The P&C is always keen to engage with the broader school community, and gain a better understanding of how 
people believe the P&C can contribute to the life of the school. I encourage you to look out for P&C 
communications, and consider coming along to meetings. 
 
I know that the interests, knowledge and skills new people can bring to the P&C would be much appreciated by all. 
 
Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair has been on in the library for the last two weeks, and again proved very popular. I usually 
like to browse the shelves to both see what is on offer to children, and what children are choosing to read. 
 
It is of interest to note that what children read can have a significant impact on how they write. Many children, 
particularly boys, enjoy what are termed graphic novels, which tend to include a lot of short punchy dialogue, and 
action sounds, ¢I²!YYΣ .!a .!a .!aΣ Yw!YYY. It is perhaps not surprising that these tend to turn up in 
children’s writing. There also seems to be a trend in many children’s books towards the use of words in CAPITALS 
to give EMPHASIS. 
 
At a time when we test students on ‘language conventions’, it is worthwhile to remember that ‘conventions’ do 
change, and that change is not necessarily for the worse. While conventions are certainly of importance in learning 
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to write, the purposes of writing can be several.  A private diary may just be to keep a record and help us clarify our 
thinking. Most writing, however, is intended to communicate to others, for a range of purposes. Conventions that 
work for one purpose, may not work for another. The point is, I think, that we need to judge writing as to how ‘fit 
for purpose’ it is, rather than just by a potentially inappropriate set of ‘rules’. 
 
This Monday 28 May is the first Reconciliation Day public holiday in the ACT. The date marks the anniversary of the 
1967 referendum, which altered the Constitution to enable the Commonwealth parliament to enact legislation 
with regard to aboriginal people, and that they be counted in the census of population. The changes sought in the 
referendum were supported by over 90% or voters at the time. The ACT Government has organised a reconciliation 
Day event in Glebe Park from 10am to 2pm on Monday to celebrate the day and enable people to learn more 
about Australia’s Indigenous culture and history. 
 
 
Regards 
 
5ŀƴƛŜƭ ½ƻōŜƭ 
tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 

 

 

Majura Pr imary School  Awards 
 

This weekõs awards for excellence,  

respect & responsibi l i ty go to: 
  

 M i l a  S e d a i t i s  S p a r k l y  S e a  S n a k e s  O w e n  S t a f f o r d  L o r a x  

 I s a b e l l a  H a r d y  W o n d e r f u l  W h a l e s  E z r a  D a v i s  H o r t o n s  

 I s o b e l  J o n e s  G o r g e o u s  G o l d f i s h  Z a r a  M a n s f i e l d  S n e e t c h e s  

 L i a m  H o d d e r  T e r r i f i c  T u r t l e s  R u f u s  M c D u f f  B a r - b a - l o o t s  

 Y e n i  B a e  J o l l y  J e l l y f i s h  J o h n  K i m  T w e e t l e  B e e t l e s  

 M a i t h l i  P r a s a d  G r e e n  E g g s  a n d  H a m  E m i l y  C a m i l l e r i  F i s h  

   A k s h a y  A n n a m a l a i   Y u r t l e s  
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WANTED  

GOOD HOME FOR 3 ISA BROWN CHOOKS 

 

These chooks come from a loving home however the owners are moving overseas.  

 Please contact Thea in the garden Thea.Young@ed.act.edu.au 

We would like to thank our Majura community for once 

again, a very successful Book Fair. 

This year we held a colouring competition around our Book 

Fair Theme – ‘Paws for Books’. 

Pick a great book 

Allow 20 minutes a day of reading 

Write a booktalk/book review 

Share with your classmates or friends 

The students were keen to colour in pictures of dogs and cats with care and attention to detail, 

making Mr Zobel and Miss Aschenberger’s job of choosing the winner very difficult indeed. 

Our five winners were: 

Mahi Hegde – Kindy 

Sophia Barbour – year 1 

Hayley Ringwald – year 2 

Isabella Fitzgerald – year 4 

Blaize Logan – year 6 

All of these winners received a PAWS pencil and eraser. 

Our five winners from our Book Fair Raffle were: 

Sam Scully – Kindy 

Lydia Villaseca Flores – year 1 

Austin Lin – year 3 

Harry Weeding – year 4 

Charlotte Mann – year 6 

Each of these winners got to choose a book to the approximate value of $15.00 from our Book Fair. 

Our next Book Fair will be held in November 2018. 


